
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Work is occurring to widen Benowa Canal 
Bridge on Bundall Road, Bundall as part of 
Transport and Main Road’s (TMR) northern 
upgrade of Southport-Burleigh Road (High 
Street, Ferry Road and Bundall Road). 
 
Most piling is occurring during the day, 
however, four piles on the western side of the 
bridge (One 50 Public House/Corporate Centre 
side) need to be installed on an angle.  During 
installation, these piles will extend over the road 
requiring temporary lane closures. 
 
Night piling works will occur this week on 
Wednesday 1 and Thursday 2 June 2016 
from 7pm to 11pm.   
 
Night piling will occur again in the coming 
weeks.  Further details will be provided before 
the works occur. 
 
Traffic changes  
 
During these night piling works, temporary 
traffic changes will be in place on Bundall Road 
between Karp Court and Slatyer Avenue.   
 
 From 7pm, both traffic lanes on the 

northbound carriageway (One 50 Public 
House/Corporate Centre side) will be 
closed.   

 One lane in each direction (northbound and 
southbound) will be provided on the 
southbound side of Bundall Road.  See 
map on reverse. 

 
What to expect 
 

 Bundall Road will be reduced to one lane in 
each direction between Karp Court and 
Slatyer Avenue. Motorists are asked to pay 
attention and follow directional signage. 

 

 The speed limit will be reduced to 40kph in 
the works zone. 

 
 

 
 Access to Holden Place businesses will be 

maintained, although points of access  
may change. Traffic controllers and police 
will be in place to direct motorists.   

 A constant ‘bang, bang’ sound will occur 
during pile driving. 

 Pedestrian access on Bundall Road will be 
on the eastern (rowing club/ The Arts 
Centre) side of the bridge only during these 
night piling works.  Please walk around the 
works via the traffic signals at Karp Court 
and Slatyer Avenue/Thomas Drive. 

 
Work hours 
 
Standard work hours are 6am to 6pm Monday 
to Saturday.  Night works will occur from 6pm to 
6am Sunday to Thursday, when required.  
 
To minimise disruption to the community, night 
piling works will only occur on selected nights 
between 7pm and 11pm.   
 
Whilst every effort will be made to minimise 
impacts, this work will be noisy.   
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Stay up-to-date 
To receive our regular construction updates via 
email or SMS, please register your details. 
Phone: 1800 227 561* – select option 1 
Email:  SouthportBurleighRoadNorth@bmd.com.au  
For general project information visit the 
Department of Transport and Main Roads 
website and search for Southport–Burleigh 
Road. 
Web:  www.tmr.qld.gov.au/projectswww.tmr.q 
*Standard call charges may apply.  

http://www.tmr.qld.gov.au/projects


 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Changed traffic conditions during night piling works – Bundall Road, Bundall 
 

 
 


